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Safer with AmberGO 

 

Avoid the risk of coronavirus infection - use an automated system 

 

Due to  dynamically changing situation in the country related to the growing number of cases 

of coronavirus  

 

AmberOne  A1 Motorway recommends using the AmberGO system, which is the most safe 

method of payment for a passage of the A1 Motorway, because it does not require contact 

with another person and does not require the submission of money or a card to collectors. 

We would like to remind you that AmberGO works on all gates and all interchanges 

regardless of the current epidemiological situation and regardless of the restrictions 

introduced, which aim to reduce the risk of spreading the virus. 

 

In the current circumstances using AmberGO makes sense even in the case of individual 

motorway journeys. Joining the system is as easy as resigning from it, and the money of the 

user using AmberGO is safe on the card. 

 

 

Safety first. Use AmberGO! 

 

 

 

 


